
COVID-19 is a respiratory illness that spreads person-to-person and has a�ected people 
in many countries. For your safety, our patients’ safety, and the safety of our hospital sta� 
we are restricting visitation. 

We understand during this time it is important to stay connected to your loved ones and 
remain aware of their status while hospitalized. We encourage communication through 
the use of personal devices. 

On Staying Connected
Tips for virtual visitation during COVID-19

Together we are working to meet the challenges that continue to evolve in our 
already-busy emergency rooms and intensive care units. We cannot adequately express 
how much we appreciate the unwavering dedication and professionalism of our clinical 
associates and providers in caring for our patients and our community, not only during 
this time, but every day of the year.

To our patients and their families, we appreciate your patience and flexibility during 
this time. It takes all of us to do our part to minimize the impact of COVID-19.  

Consider one of the following apps to connect virtually with your loved ones
You can download them in either the App Store (iPhone) or the Play Store (Android).
Both patient and visitor will need to download the same application.

Facebook 
Messenger

Facetime
(iPhones only)

Google 
Hangouts

Google
Duo

WhatsApp Skype Viber Signal

You can access guest wi-fi at our facilities by connecting to AH-Guest
Any questions on how to connect, feel free to ask one of our associates

For more information about this evolving public health crisis 

go to healthcare.ascension.org/specialty-care/coronavirus


